
LETTER 6  
Nov 1903 

 
Messrs R.W. Paul 
66 High Holborn 
LONDON W.C. 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Will you kindly forward me your prices of your new “Moving-Coil” Instruments, 
which I noticed described in the Electrical Review. 
 
An early reply would oblige as I have clients to whom these instruments would be 
especially suitable. 
 
Awaiting your good news. 
 
I am yours faithfully 
Alf Geo Jackson 


